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Newborn Insurance Reminder 
 

TO OUR NEW PARENTS 

A newborn baby is usually covered under their mother’s health insurance policy for the baby’s first 30 days.  
However, you are required to contact your insurance company, as soon as possible, in order for the benefit to 
take effect. 

Many insurance companies will only cover your newborn after the baby’s first 30 days if/when you contact your 
insurance and/or employer directly to enroll the baby. If you miss the deadline to enroll your newborn it may be 
extremely difficult, if not impossible, to enroll your baby under your plan until your insurance plan’s next annual 
enrollment period.  

If you are enrolled in a state program, promptly contact your case worker. 

We are committed to keeping your baby healthy, unfortunately if we cannot verify your baby’s insurance 
eligibility, we will ask you to reschedule all appointments until the verification process is approved. 
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